
Press release: Interim Housing
Ombudsman

David Connolly will act as the interim Housing Ombudsman from 5 June 2017.

David Connolly will act as the interim Housing Ombudsman whilst recruitment
for a permanent post-holder takes place. This will be effective from 5 June
2017 when the current Housing Ombudsman, Denise Fowler, leaves to take up her
new role.
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